Questions for the Record by Democrat Members

uesti from Rep. Haaland for Dir rlLa n

1. Currently there are 285 Tribes participating in Self-Governance in DOI and it is
anticipated new Tribes will want to enter into the program after the PROGRESS Act is
enacted. Does the Department have plans to restructure to meet this new reality and
transfer staff and resources to the Office of Self-Governance to serve this increased
number of Self-Governance Tribes?





